

2019 HAS Turkey Trot NOR Amendment

Full NOR is posted at:

https://www.regattanetwork.com/clubmgmt/regatta_uploads/19835/NOR_2019_turkeytrot_rev1.pdf

Amended on November 12, 2019

Amend the NOR #4 to add:

If winds are sustained at or above 15 MPH, the event will be delayed until Sunday, November 17, with all times remaining the same.

Amended on November 14, 2019

The forecast puts our area on the edge of sustained 25-30 mph winds, with gale force gusts possible. These conditions are beyond those that we feel are safe for the well being of our sailors and fleet. Sunday looks to offer a day of better sailing conditions.

Amend the NOR #4 to change the schedule to:

Sunday, November 17th

All times remain the same as the original NOR.

Correct a typo in 8.3

Change "LOA > 21ft" to "LOA >= 21ft".